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CHRISTMAS
JUMPLER SWAP

&

Bring your old, unwanted and too small
children’s Christmas jumpers into school and
replace it with a ‘new to you’ pre-loved
Christmas jumper ready for the festive season!
Jumpers will be available up until Christmas on
a rail in the hall foyer.

Pop in and help yourself! Small donations to
the school welcome.

JUMPER DROP OFF DROM
MONDAY 25TH NOVEMBER
BY SCHOOL OFFICE.

JUMPERS MUST BE CLEAN
ND IN GOOD CONDITION.



